
Prompts from the PTA President 
Things to know… 

• Join us! The PTA 
newsletter will 
begin being sent to 
members only in 
mid-September. 
Join the PTA to 
continue receiving! 

• Charleston 
wrap is back!  
Check your student’s backpack on Friday for info packets! One of our 
largest fundraisers will be starting on Tuesday, September 7th.  Kids can 
win prizes and the money raised goes straight to experiences for our 
students and staff!  
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LAST CHANCE! 
Only 2 days left to get a 
FREE car magnet with 
your PTA membership. 
Incentive ENDS with 
August.                  
CLICK HERE to join! 

Follow us on 
Facebook 
Our new Goldwood 
page is used for 
quick reminders  
FOLLOW HERE  

A message from 
our VP: 
There are still some 
openings for room 
parents and parties.  
Volunteer at these 
links:                                                   
ROOM PARENT      
&                       
PARTY SIGN UP 

What else is 
coming up? 
Here’s a link to the 
Goldwood calendar 

Questions? 
Contact Megan Rin 
EMAIL HERE

PARENT THANKS 
• Thank you to Katie Kuhn 

for organizing the staff 
lunch and the families that 

donated drinks 

• Thanks to Daniea Beard 
and Jessie Brent (our new 

member committee) 

• Thanks to Kelly Crews for 
organizing party sign-ups  

• Thanks to Erin Arra and 
Maggie Male for all of 

their computer know how 

• Thanks to everyone who 
“chalked the walk”

P
TEACHER SPOTLIGHT 

COMING SOON 

Check back in future 
newsletters to learn 

more about the 
wonderful staff 

members of  
Goldwood!  

We’re so thankful for 
them! 

T
ASSOCIATION GOALS 

“A group of people 
organized for a joint 

purpose” 

THAT’s US! 

Our team is motivated 
to make this an 

amazing year for the 
staff and students.  

We’d love for you to 
join us!
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Linked In 
Links, links, & more links

https://goldwoodpspta.memberhub.com/store
https://www.facebook.com/groups/goldwoodpta
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090945aaa92aa7fd0-goldwood
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090945aaa92aa7fd0-classroom
https://www.rrcs.org/protected/MasterCalendar.aspx?dasi=3GUB&e=&g=&vs=13&d=&
mailto:gpspres@rrcspta.org?subject=PTA%20Questions
https://goldwoodpspta.memberhub.com/store
https://www.facebook.com/groups/goldwoodpta
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090945aaa92aa7fd0-goldwood
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090945aaa92aa7fd0-classroom
https://www.rrcs.org/protected/MasterCalendar.aspx?dasi=3GUB&e=&g=&vs=13&d=&
mailto:gpspres@rrcspta.org?subject=PTA%20Questions
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